
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
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JOINT BASE SAN ANTONIO LACKLAND TEXAS
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2261 Hughes Avenue, Suite 155
JBSA Lackland, TX 78236-9853

Subject: 16 May 2013 Restoration Advisory Board Meeting, Public Meeting, and Question
and Answer Session

Dear Chanute Restoration Advisory Board Member or member of the public:

A Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) Meeting will be held on 16 May 2013 from noon
to 1 p.m. The RAB Meeting serves as the periodic update for environmental progress and
property transfer. The proposed agenda for the RAB Meeting is attached, along with the
transcript from the 15 November 2012 Chanute RAB Meeting.

A Public Meeting for the former Chanute AFB will be held immediately following the
RAB Meeting on 16 May 2013 from 1 to 2 p.m. The Public Meeting is being held to allow the
public to provide input on a Proposed Plan for four landfill sites. The plan recommends the Final
Remedies for the four landfills, which include the post-closure care requirements. The 30-day
public comment period for the Proposed Plan will end on 17 June 2013 at 5 p.m. The Proposed
Plan and Summary Sheet may be viewed at the Information Repository at the Rantoul Public
Library, 2106 W. Flessner Avenue. Copies of the Proposed Plan and Summary Sheet will also be
provided at the Public Meeting. Supporting documents can be accessed online at
http://afrpaar.lackland.af.mil/ar/.

A Question and Answer Session will be held later the same day on 16 May 2013 starting
at 6 p.m. The Question and Answer Session is being held for any interested parties that have
questions about the Proposed Plan and the environmental cleanup at the former Chanute AFB
and its progress.

Note that all three meetings will be held at the Rantoul Business Center, 601 South
Century Boulevard, Rantoul, Illinois 61866. The RAB and Public Meetings will be held in the
Main ConferenceRoom. The Questionand Answer Sessionwill be held in Suite 1500. If you
would like to propose additional agenda items for the RAB Meeting or have comments or
questions regarding the information provided in the Proposed Plan, please contactme by mail at
the address above, by phone at (866) 725-7617, by fax at (806) 885-5022, or via email at
paul.carroll.l@us.af.mil. Thank you for your participation in the Chanute RAB. I look forward
to seeing you at these upcoming meetings on 16 May 2013.




